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January 17, 2018 TO: International Internal Audit Advisory Committee RE: Next Committee
Meeting to be Held Monday, April 30 in London at UBS

Please note that the next in-person meeting of ICI Global’s International Internal Audit
Committee will be held in London on Monday, April 30th from approximately 12:15 to
16:30. The meeting will begin with lunch and be followed by a reception. | am pleased to
announce that UBS has graciously agreed to host the meeting. Please save this date on
your calendar and plan to join us! As soon as we have additional information about the
meeting, including who our guest speaker(s) will be, | will let you know. If you have any
suggestions for the meeting, including topics you would like to have included on the
agenda, please do not hesitate to let me know (tamara@ici.org). | hope to see you in the
spring!

Tamara K. Salmon
Associate General Counsel
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